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Director, Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services, 

Please refer to Docket No. 050323-SU , North Fort Myers Utility, Inc. 

Today we received a letter that attempts to notify us of a pending application to raise 
our sewer rates by what appears to be 73%. The letter is so confusing to the homeowner 
That it is possible the rates may be going up even more than 73%. It could be the 
confusion is intentional. 

Please be aware that a 73% increase in ANY living expense is unacceptable ! 
( Re: "Gallonage Charge per 1000 gallons Current-$2.38 Proposed-$4.11 ) 

Thank you in advance for your attention to this proposed "RIP- OFF " ! 

Sincerely, 

Raymond S. Davis 


